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Dear Misters Walters and Marshall 
 
 
On behalf of Rimrose Valley Friends I would like to request a meeting with you, so that we can 
discuss ways we can work together to bring about a way forward that will work for all. 
 
Rimrose Valley Friends as an organisation is not in direct opposition to the Port of Liverpool 
Development.  Our objective is to protect Rimrose Valley and we believe that the needs of the Port 
of Liverpool, the communities and the Government can be met through a greater degree of 
collaboration, consideration and by taking a longer term view of how to fix the problems. 
 
We would welcome the chance to meet with you to discuss this in detail. 
 
Please can you reply to me either by post, email or phone at the contact details above so we can 
arrange the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of Rimrose Valley Friends 
 


